DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE OF AWARD

6 August 2021

Sir/Madam:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs as contained in Resolution No.
(NTC) 142 - 21 the Department is awarding the contract on the procurement of the second
batch of shuttle services during the COVID-19 vaccination of DFA personnel and non-
organic (DFA) personnel to held on 7 August 2021 at SM Mall of Asia, to your firm, the
Baliwag Transit Inc., with a total cost of Forty-One Thousand Pesos (PhP 41 ,000.00)
only, including taxes and other lawful charges, subject to the signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

ERNESTO C\ABELLA
Undersecretary and
Head of the Procuring Entity

Baliwag Transit Inc.
Cagayan Valley Road, Tibag,
Baliwag, Bulacan



